
To Local Boundary Commission,  

 

I oppose the Hoonah Boundary Pe��on  

 

My name is Mark Elliot in 2003 I built my cabin in Elfin Cove, later in around 2011 I moved to the Cove.  

For years our Community Government has done an excellent job here keeping things moving forward.  

I must express my support of the Coves response to not wan�ng to be part of the pe��on to absorb Elfin 
Cove into their Borough.  

I especially can’t see anything posi�ve for us in support or benefit to Elfin Cove.  

Please do not let the pe��on move forward  

 

Mark Elliot   

Former Postmaster  

PO Box 21  

Elfin Cove, Ak  

99825 


